

Te Tari Taiwhenua

20 August 2012

Alex Harris via email

Archives New Zealand
10 Mulgrave Street
Wellington
Phone 04 496 1390
Website www.dia.govt.nz

Dear Mr Harris

Official Information Act request – Submission to Review of Official Information Act

Please find attached Archives New Zealand's response to your request for information on the organisation's response to the Law Commission's review of the Official Information Act.

Enclosed are all of the documents that Archives New Zealand's holds relating to your request: see table below:

Date	Document type
23 July 2010	Email exchange between Archives staff and Legal
20 September 2010	Letter from Archives to Law Commission
29 September 2010	Letter from Law Commission to Archives
9 November 2010	Talking Points for Meeting with Law Commission on its Issues Paper "The Public's Right to Know – Review of the OI Legislation"
16 November 2010	Email exchange between Archives Legal team and Law Commission
1 December 2010	Email exchange between Archives Legal team and Te Puni Kokiri
9 December 2010	Memo Response to Law Commission on Review of OI Legislation
22 December 2010	Submission from Archives to Law Commission
24 December 2010	Email from Archives to Law Commission

No information has been held except for staff members' DDIs and mobile phone numbers which have been redacted. If you disagree with my decision to withhold the telephone numbers of staff members you have the right to lodge a complaint with the Office of the Ombudsmen.

Yours sincerely

Greg GouldingChief Archivist

Knowledge, Information, Research and Technology

